

May 5, 2021

Mayor James Mayberry Crossville City Hall 392 N. Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Mayor Mayberry,

The Crab-Orchard Chapter, National Society Daughters of the American Revolution (NSDAR) has sponsored a Fourth of July Children's Parade for the past several years. We feel this helps to teach the children of our community pride in our country and provides a patriotic event in which the children can participate. Therefore, we would once again like to sponsor this parade. Because July 4 falls on a Sunday, the parade will be held on Saturday, July 3, 2021 following the Pro Troop Rally. Lineup will begin at the Palace Theater at 10:00 a.m. and the parade will begin at 10:30 a.m., ending at the Crossville Depot.

This parade is primarily a walking parade. Children will be allowed to ride bicycles and battery-powered vehicles; no internal combustion motorized vehicles will be allowed.

We request the assistance of the Crossville Police Department to aid in the safety of the children. It will be necessary to close Main Street between the Palace Theater and the Crossville Depot as well as intersecting side streets during this time. (10:00 a.m. - 12 Noon.)

The Crab-Orchard Chapter, NSDAR appreciates your consideration of this request. If you have any questions, please contact Regent Nancy Mitchell at (931)202-1326.

Thank you,

Manual Mitchell

Nancy Mitchell, Regent

The Crab-Orchard Chapter, NSDAR

83 Shoreline Drive

Crossville, TN 38555